
Family Festival in Sofia, Bulgaria 

Soung Ryong Kim - November 24, 2018 

On the occasion of Universal Children’s Day (November 20) and the Day of the 

Christian Family (November 21), FFWPU of Bulgaria held a Family Festival in the Peace 

Embassy of Sofia on November 24. Altogether 15 people participated, including our 

members.  
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In the beginning, the Second Generation created a nice, familiar atmosphere with 

songs and poems about the family. We had a short lecture with the title “The Family as the 

School of Love,” given by Mihaela Sergeeva. 

Then we all drank the Holy Wine or Juice. Since the participants either had received 

the Blessing already or were not present with their partner, we did not hold a proper 

Blessing Ceremony. At the end we celebrated the birthdays of those who were born in 

November. 

 


